
What’s Happening Here?
Install Protected Bike Lanes Add New Pedestrian Signals

E. 17th St. - E. 21st St. 
Broadway Vision Plan

Improve Bus Stops Provide New Pedestrian Space

NYC DOT will implement the next phase of the Broadway Vision Plan between 17th St. 
and 21st St. and improvements on 17th St. between Broadway and Park Ave. South:

•	 Expand Pedestrian Plaza on Broadway between 17th and 18th Sts.

•	 New Shared Streets on Broadway from 18th to 21st Sts. with traffic calming 
chicanes and curb extensions

•	 One-way northbound reversal on Broadway between 18th and 19th Sts.

•	 Two-way Bike Blvd. from Union Square and 21st St.
•	 Reconfigure 17th St. between Broadway and Park Ave. South to improve pedestrian 

and cyclist interactions
•	 Update curb regulations to support loading and pick-up/drop-off
•	 Add public space amenities like seating and greenery

Implementation begins March 2024
 Existing: 
 Broadway and 19th St. looking north 

 Proposed: 
 Broadway and 27th St. 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Manhattan Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.6210 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


